
Traffic Advice 

 

Extension of some departures of “Central – Discovery Bay” 

licensed ferry service to Discovery Bay North 

 

    Members of the public are advised that four departures from each bound of 

“Central – Discovery Bay” licensed ferry service on Sundays and Public Holidays will 

continue to be extended to Discovery Bay North with effect from 1 April 2025 to 31 

March 2026.  Details are as follows: 

 

(i) Departures from Discovery Bay North to Central via Discovery Bay at 

10:45 am, 12:15 pm, 2:45 pm and 5:15 pm; and  

 

(ii) Departures from Central to Discovery Bay North via Discovery Bay at 

11:30 am, 1:00 pm, 3:30 pm and 6:00 pm. 

 

 Notices will be put up by the ferry operator at the concerned piers to inform 

passengers of the above arrangement. 

 

  

 


